
Traumatic Brain Injury Waiver 
(TBIW)  

Quality Improvement Advisory 
Council  

 

Meeting Dates 
February 20, 2025 

May 15, 2025 
August 21, 2025 

November 20, 2025 
9:00 am-Noon 

You may join by Google 
Meet  

meet.google.com/gth-
xbbi-shc  

If you are interested in  
submitting public comment, 

please contact: 

Acentra Health  
TBIW Program 

1007 Bullitt Street, 
Suite 200 

Charleston, WV 25301 
Phone: 866-385-8920 

Fax: 866-6079903 
Email: 

barbara.recknagel@acentra.com   
 

Bureau for Medical Services 
West Virginia Department of 

Human Services  
350 Capitol Street Rm 251 

Charleston, WV 25301-3706  
P: 304-352-4240 F: 304-558-

4398  
Teresa McDonough Program 

Manager: TBI Waiver and 
Personal Care Services 

Programs  
Teresa.M.McDonough@wv.gov    

 

The purpose of the TBIW Quality Improvement Advisory 
Council is to provide guidance and feedback to TBIW 
staff in the development of an ongoing quality assurance 
and improvement system for the TBIW program. 
 
The Council’s charge is to work with staff to develop and 
strengthen the Waiver’s ability and: 
 
• Collect data and assess participant experiences in 

order to assess the ongoing implementation of the 
program, identifying strengths and opportunities for 
quality improvement.  

• Act in a timely manner to remedy specific problems or 
concerns as they arise. 

• Use data and quality information to engage in actions 
that lead to continuous improvement in the TBIW 
program. 

 
 
 

https://meet.google.com/gth-xbbi-shc?hs=224
https://meet.google.com/gth-xbbi-shc?hs=224

